
SRX Service update – M/V Santa Rita v.250S/250N omitting Cape Town 

EUA Advisory 

Mar 19, 2025 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We regret to inform your that over the past week container handling operations at the Port 

of Cape Town have been negatively affected by strong winds. Due to operational 

stoppages at the Cape Town Container Terminal, a queue of vessels is currently waiting. 

To maintain our weekly sailing frequency, it has been decided for the M/V Santa Rita 

v.250S/250N to omit Cape Town. It has also been decided to add another Coega NCT 

export call to the schedule of the M/V Santa Rita v.250N (ETA/ETD 28 th March 2025) 

The Cape Town import cargo on board the M/V Santa Rita will be discharged at Durban 

where it will be loaded on board the M/V Mehuin v.250S/250N. Also, the Cape Town 

import cargo that was discharged earlier by the M/V ONE Responsibility v.250S at Coega 

NCT will be loaded during on board the M/V Mehuin v.250N for discharge at Cape Town. 

  

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience the above contingency will cause. 

If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact your local sales office. 

Contact details can be found on our website https://www.one-line.com/. 

Sincerely, 

ONE Global Liner Management Division 

 

https://eua.one-line.com/news/511/all-years/all-months
https://www.one-line.com/

